Betty Jane CLC Friday Five

Important things you need to know...
For the week of 3 /4 /2019

Hello Families of Betty Jane CLC, this is Mrs. Kochis, Dean of Students.
Here is your Friday Five important things to know for the week of March 4, 2019.

1. We are beginning our district MAP testing next week. All students will need their chromebooks at school. Please
have chromebooks fully charged and make sure chargers are at school with the devices.

2. Please mark your calendar for Thursday March 28, 2019. Betty Jane will be hosting a free “Mad Science and Math
Family Night” from 5:30-7:45pm. Families will be able to experience a variety of laboratory experiments. A free
dinner will be provided for all, as well as giveaways and chances to win raffle prizes.

3. The next PTA meeting is Monday March 11 at 6:30pm at the school.

4. If you, or someone you know has a child turning 5 by September 30, please call the school to inquire about early
enrollment. We can place you on mailing and calling lists so that you can stay informed on important events in our
school. In preparation for early registration please be sure you have your child’s birth certificate and immunizations
record and your photo ID and proof of residency.

5. We have had an increase of early sign outs recently. We ask that no parent comes to sign out students after 2:15pm.
This causes students to miss critical parts of their academic day. Calling classrooms for early sign outs and messages
of how students should go home is distracting to the teaching and learning. Please make those arrangements before
the school day in order to minimize interruptions.

Thank you and have a nice weekend!

Betty Jane CLC
444 Darrow Rd. 44305
(330)794-4117




